
  

Coming Up This Term 
Monday 13th May – 
Thursday 16th May  

Year 6 SAT’s week 

Tuesday 14th May, 
2:00pm  

Holy Communion at Church 

Wednesday 15th 
May  

London Residential Information 
Evening for parents' 

Friday 17th May Year 6 Day Out 

Monday 20th May – 
Thursday 23rd May  

Year 2 SAT’s week 

Friday 24th May  Last day of half term 

Monday 3rd June  First Day back at school 

Monday 3rd June – 
Wednesday 5th June  

Year 5 and Year 6 London 
Residential 

Thursday 6th June  Race For Life 

Tuesday 25th June, 
2:00pm  

Holy Communion in Church 

Thursday 27th June  Sports Day  

Wednesday 10th 
July – Friday 12th 
July  

Year 6 Transition Days at SJT 

Friday 19th July  Last day of the school year 

 

 

 

 
 

SATS 
Next week our Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their end 
of key stage assessment tests, everyone in the Tilstock 
Team would like to wish them the best of luck! We are all 
certain that they will all do brilliantly! We hope they all 
have a restful weekend ready for Monday! 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Dojo Messaging 
Whilst we enjoy reading communications through our 
Class Dojo messaging service, could we ask that any 
messages regarding issues or incidents which happen at 
school are discussed with your child’s class teacher, 
rather than messaged through Class Dojo. We have 
noticed recently that several messages have been sent at 
inappropriate times and we would hate to have to 
withdraw this service. Many thanks. 
 

 

Safeguarding 
The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. Spicer 
and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. Kaminski 
and Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any concerns, 
then please do speak to any member of staff. 
 

 

 
 

Visitor 
 

Thought of the Week 
It’s not who you are that holds you back; it’s who you think 
you’re not. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 30 

Friday 10th May 2019 

Parent Bulletins 
From the start, of the second half of the summer term, we 
will be stopping paper copies of the parent bulletin. 
Bulletins will still be viewable on our website, on the 
following link: 
www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/parent-bulletins/. If 
you would like to receive your bulletin directly by email, 
please send an email to tilstockhead@mmat.co.uk and we 
will set up a mailing list. 

 

London Residential 
 

 
On Wednesday 15th May from 5pm until 
6pm, there will be an information 
evening for parents of children from 
Year 5 and 6 who will be taking part in 
the London Residential. Please come 
along and find out more about this 
exciting visit. 

 

We were lucky enough to 
welcome PCSO Baines into 
school this week, to discuss being 
a policeman! The children 
enjoyed listening to him and one 
of our pupils even got to see 
inside his van! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Date for your diary! 
Bingo Evening, raising 

money for Combat Stress 
UK. May 16th, at Sir John 

Talbot’s School SY13 2BY. 
Doors open 6:30pm, eyes 

down 7:00pm 
 
 

 

Head Lice 
We have been made aware that head lice have made an 
appearance in school again, with cases reported from each 
class. To prevent the risk of further cases and reduce the 
spread, please can we remind children with long hair to 
have their hair tied up. Please can we also ask that parents 
regularly check their child’s hair and if any head lice are 
found the hair is treated. More information can be found at: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
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